
February 2021, Pfaff Elementary 

Safety Meeting Minutes 

 
Safety Committee Members 

Robert Christine* 

Anthony Henry* 

Laird Ihle* 

Osheanna Lonergan* 

Orathia Bradley* 

Dave Streapy* 

Patrick McKeown* 

Jill West* 

 
*In Attendance 

 

 

The following items were discussed at the Safety Committee Meeting held on  

February 24, 2021: 

 

▪ Reviewed minutes from January 29, 2021 meeting: 

• Sidewalks near courtyard & recess doors to be re-poured in 

• Playground equipment: replacement brackets received and will be installed next 

week. 

• Caps for fence posts have been ordered. 

• Police issued written warning for box truck that has been parked illegally. 

 

▪ Pfaff concerns: 

• Not enough space outside to safely conduct fire drills. 

• No other safety issues to report. 

 

 

▪ A building inspection of Pfaff was conducted: 

 

• Two ceiling tiles in café to be replaced.  

• GFI on loading dock needs a cover.  

• Return louvers in kitchen ceiling to be cleaned. 

• Bus loop to be repaved in the summer. 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting will be March 17, 2021 at Strayer Middle School.  

                      Jill sent notification of date and time. 


